JUNE 2605

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on June 13, 2005 at 7:00
p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and the minutes were approved as read.

First item of business we to adopt the 2005-2006 budget. A motion was made by Meiste
and supported by Boerman to accept the General Operating part of the budget. All ayes.
Motion carried. A salary survey was done of townships with the same SEV as ours and it
was noted that an increase was needed. A motion was made to increase the salaries as
noted in the budget hearing, A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Schipper
to approve the wage increases. Roll call vote: Boerman-yes, Jones-yes, Lindholm-yes,
Schipper-yes, Meiste-yes. Motion carried.

Riverwalk South is seeking approval of their preliminary site plan, which was approved
at the last Planning Commission meeting. Hilda explained what took place at this
meeting. Discussion followed and a motion was made by Schipper and supported by
Boerman to approve this next step. All ayes. Motion carried.

The previous months garage sale ordinance was discussed. A motion was made by
Schipper and supported by Boerman to accept this ordinance. All ayes. Motion carried.
A township mailing will be sent out after this is published and takes effect.

The Planning Commission will now be meeting monthly. The next meeting is Thursday,
June 23 at 7:00 p.m.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Lindholm to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:45. All ayes.
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



